
 
 
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2016 12:35 PM 
Subject: Fwd: S.241 public hearing 

 

 

From: Dan Schlichting <danschlichting@yahoo.com> 

Date: April 1, 2016 at 3:23:33 PM EDT 

Subject: S.241 public hearing 

 

 Although I was unable to attend last evenings hearing in Montpelier I did 

listen to its entirety on Vermont public radio. In all there were 34 proponents 

for S.241. Opposing the bill were 19 voicing their opinion. 

The people have spoke loud and clear, again. 

A majority of Vermonters favor legalization of marijuana.  

Passing S.241 is in the best interest of our State. 

If having a public hearing with a vast majority in favor means anything the 

only vote that can be cast should be in favor of S.241. 

I would hope my representatives in all of the upcoming committees listen to 

our voices. 

 

Dan Schlichting 

802-674-5318 
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